
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE:8/10/22 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Travis Hartshorn 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 57 customers in arrears for a total of $7981.80 

The plant is running well. Permit was made this month. 

Waiting to see how the ammonia levels are after school starts. 

The automation of the generator at the S Main Street lift station has been completed. 

The West High St. lift station will be our next project. To be done in the near future.  

 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 


